
  

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
12th May 2023 

 
Headteacher’s Awards 
Awarded 5th May 2023 

 

 
Reception: The Reception Head Teachers Awards in Reception class this week went to: 

Vincent for his enthusiasm towards all areas of his learning this week and being independent. 
Ruby for her great maths work this week, you are able to share equally between two groups! 

 
Year 1:  Year 1 received a whole class award for fantastic Coronation celebrations. 
 
Year 2: This week, we awarded the whole class for an amazing trip to Bodmin and Wenford Railway.  

Their behaviour and manners were impeccable.  We were so proud of everyone. 
A Headteacher’s Award also went to Adrian for having a super time with his class on the steam 
train. 
Well done Year 2! 

 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards went to Bea and Lola. Bea always displays great self-regulating 

behaviours in all lessons and applies herself well in all her learning. Last week in particular, she 
excelled in the Maths lessons when learning about fractions of amounts. Well done Bea! The 
award went to Lola for her presentation of her non-chronological report on the Roman Army in 
History. Lola's presentation of her work is always to a high standard however, Lola worked extra 
hard on her report and was creative in the design and layout. The finished report was brilliant. 
Congratulations to Lola! 

 
Year 4: Callum - For reviewing Geography with Miss Searle really well this week!  She was impressed 

with your knowledge and enthusiasm towards the subject.  Well done! 
Morley - For independently wanting to include vocabulary from our reading into his writing this 
week!  We were very impressed you challenged yourself to do this.  Keep it up! 

 
Year 5:  Only a short week this week, but we continued to work hard in Year 5. 

A particular well done to Ellie and Taylor H. Ellie really seemed to click with the maths this week 
and raced through the questions with a great understanding. Taylor H always works hard, but 
what impressed me this week was his dedication to listen to constructive criticism and keep 
trying to improve, as well as using the correct terminology in English. 
Great work from both of you! 

 
Year 6:  This week we awarded three Headteacher Awards.  They went to Jack, Macie and Riley.   

Jack has been working really hard with his writing.  He has really improved his handwriting and 
tried to use different features within his writing work. 
Macie has made brilliant progress with her reading.  Her comprehension has really improved. 
Riley has been presenting an amazing attitude all week, especially during PE and following the 
school rules. 
Well done to you all! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 9th May – 12th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to our Year 6’s who have all worked incredibly hard in their SATs this week.  

You are a credit to our school and we are really proud of you! 

YEAR 6 
100% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 
Mental Health Awareness Week – Anxiety 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Next week is Mental Health Awareness week, with a focus on Anxiety this year. 

All of us feel anxious from time to time – a little bit of worry can actually be good! 

However, if you feel your anxieties are impacting your daily life, please reach out and talk to someone. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Next week is ‘Walk to School’ week!  We are encouraging all children to walk, wheel, 
cycle or scoot to school every day next week!  Don’t worry if you live outside the 
village, you are able to park at the Football Club and walk from there if you are able. 

Members of staff will be on the school gates at drop off time and each child who walks 
will gain a sticker! 

Walking to school is important as it helps with your child’s 60 minutes of exercise and 
reduces car fumes from the planet! 

We hope all children will get involved! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Coronation Memories 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up for our 

school Coronation Party last week.  Even though 

the weather was not as hoped, the children loved 

their class activities and games. The biscuits from 

Mrs Whitford proved very popular indeed! 

 



 

 

Online Safety 

Just keep talking 

Children have told us that having conversations about their online life is really important, and that keeping it part of 
the day-to-day things you talk to your child about is often better than having just one ‘Big Talk’ about the internet. 

Letting children know that you are interested and want to support their online life is a way of:  

 Finding out what’s going on, what’s going well, what they are enjoying, seeing and experiencing 
 What they feel funny about, not quite right or concerned about 
 Letting them know that they can talk to you if something isn’t ok or if something has upset or worried them 

online 
 Letting them know they won’t be blamed or punished if they have seen something unpleasant, but rather 

that they can talk to you about it 

It can also help children to know that they can talk to other adults too – not just you. Are there other parents, 
relatives or friends in your network who you can encourage to listen to your child about their online life? 

For more information about online safety and other relevant information, head to:  

https://families.barnardos.org.uk/9-12-years/online-life  

 

 

It looks like Liam and 

Janey are enjoying 

their Coronation 

mugs! 

We hope the children 

enjoyed their mugs. 

Thank you once again 

to Roche Parish 

Council for gifting 

them to our pupils. 

https://families.barnardos.org.uk/9-12-years/online-life


 



Information Classification: PUBLIC 
 
 

Family Worker Drop In 
Roche C.P School 

Fore Street PL26 8EP 

These sessions will be run by the Restormel Early Help Team 

Do you need some support and advice to understand your child’s needs and 
behaviours? 

 

Advice on positive parenting and how to keep your child safe? 
 

Support with budgeting and debt advice? 
 

To understand the importance of routines for your family? 
 

We are running drop-in sessions with no appointment 
necessary. The sessions will take place on the following dates 

and times: 
15th March 2.30-4pm 
25th May 2.30- 4pm 
12th July 2.30-4pm 

11th October 2.30-4pm 
22nd November 2.30-4pm 

 
We will be based in the School House on these dates so please 

feel free to come straight there. 
 
 
 
 

 



 


